Minutes for the meeting of Jayhawk Chapter of the NFBK, February 19 2011at Independence Inc.
The meeting was called to order at 2:30 by President Chikako Mochizuki. In attendance were Rob Tabor, Bob Fuller, Sydney Roedel and guests Brenda and Megan.

Presidential report:

1) Chikako welcomed our guests and explained a bit about NFB.

2) Gave us a report on the Washington seminar. 
3) Talked about newsline and encouraged Brenda and Megan to look into it.

Vice Presidential report:

1) Rob began by begging our pardon for the doorbell not working and said he would take it up with the Independence Inc. staff.

2) Announced that we received a check from Pampered Chef for $ 200.00.
Treasurer’s report – 

1) Balance remains the same as January. Still have not paid the dues and for Braille coins, but that seems to be OK with state.  Balance as of the end of January was $ 1228.85

2) With outstanding debts paid, the balance is 491.22.

Old Business –

1) Fundrasing history – Chikako gave a summary of our fundraising efforts to date. After some discussion, it was agreed that the nut sales were a good thing and we should pursue Nut sales next season. Sydney pointed out that this sort of fundraiser is better for us because of logistics and manpower concerns.
New Business - 

1) Chikako talked about the Lions Club convention coming to Lawrence and the importance of exposure for us – maybe an informational table. Susan was named as our contact regarding the Lions Club.
2) Bob suggested that we each bring two suggestions to the next meeting for discussion. The motion carried unanimously.

The presidential release was played by Rob.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:35.

